
 

 

Meeting Minutes December 7, 2021 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:31pm by FOAS Co-President, Meredith Raybould. Tonight’s 

meeting was held both in person and via zoom, with 5 people in attendance in person and 6 via 

zoom. Motion to approve tonight’s agenda. Agenda was approved. Meeting minutes from the 

November FOAS meeting were reviewed and approved with no changes. We forgot to review 

the October FOAS meeting minutes at the November meeting, so these minutes were also 

reviewed and approved with no changes.  

Production Update: Drama majors are planning a performance for the Spring. Details are 

forthcoming.  

Financial Review: The movie night fundraiser exceeded expectations. Sponsorship also has 

exceeded expectations. Their initial sponsorship goal was $8,000 and we have reached $8,600. 

We are in good financial shape going into the second half of the school year. December’s 

financial report was reviewed and approved, with a new line item created to provide lunches to 

teachers and staff who work the weekend of new student auditions.  We have received 8 

teacher grant requests. Grants were reviewed and all eight were approved.  

Sponsorship: Our goal was met! We need to meet with arts area reps and teachers to make 

sure our generous sponsors are being thanked at all SCAPA performances. We have a brief script 

that can be used.  

Teacher Appreciation: Our teacher appreciation pie giveaway was a great success, with 

European Delights supplying pies to our teachers and staff. Thanks to an overwhelming 

response from parents, we have enough funds left over to give some more goodies to our 

teachers and staff in December using the money already collected for November’s pies.  

Principals Report: The school year is going well. Streaming performances of Moana and Chiller 

went well. The Math Counts team won all except one match and are preparing for February 

testing. Our Speech Team continues to do very well. Students are doing MAP and Galileo testing 

this week.  

SBDM: The SBDM committee is interested in hearing from parents about school-wide 

communication. Reach out to your SBDM reps if you have any comments or suggestions about 

communication.  

 

 



Spirit Nights: Our next spirit night event will be held in January.  

New Business: SCAPA is going to host a virtual 5k that will take place March 17-20th. Run or walk 

at your own pace any time during that weekend. A planning committee has been formed. 

Information and a promotional video coming soon.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:05pm. The next meeting will take place on January 4th.  


